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Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 7:02 PM
To: Heidi Costello
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline / Precinct 5 Week In Review (January 9th, 2025)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page. 

 

Chief's Message 

The Chief's Message is taking a pause this week.  
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Crisis Responders Thank Officers 

We four Shoreline and Kenmore Crisis Responders have been on a journey of 
learning about the endlessly challenging and complicated work of law enforcement. 
Between the four of us, we have worked in courts, hospitals, emergency 
departments, child welfare agencies and as designated crisis responders. 

We have been humbled and inspired to see the officers in Shoreline and Kenmore 
work with the most compromised of our community with patience, respect, and 
compassion. They are conscientious about their approaches. They show up for 
people in their darkest moments with kindness and integrity. They fill in the gaps of 
our systems, most notably the social welfare system, and they do so without 
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recognition because others are unaware of this service. We consider ourselves 
incredibly fortunate to work alongside these officers and look forward to continuing 
to learn from one another! 

Happy Law Enforcement Appreciation Day! 

Melissa Hartley, John Streimikes, Ruby Townsend, and Emily Evans, LICSW's 

Regional Crisis Response Agency, Shoreline and Kenmore Crisis Responders 

 

Chanukah at City Hall 
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On Monday, December 30th, Shoreline City Hall hosted the 11th Annual Chanukah 
Celebration, drawing a record crowd of over 200 attendees. The event featured an 
array of activities, including food and beverages, a gelt drop facilitated by the 
Shoreline Fire Department’s ladder truck, craft stations, and the lighting of a 9-foot 
menorah. 

The spirit of Chanukah, symbolizing the triumph of light over darkness, resonated 
throughout the event. Rabbi Sadya Davidoff delivered a message emphasizing the 
universal theme of light and the importance of freedom in worship and expression. 
He also extended his gratitude to Deputy Mayor Laura Mork, Chief Collins, Captain 
Woodruff, and the entire Shoreline Police Department for their ongoing efforts to 
ensure safety and security in the community. 

Thank you from Arrowhead PT 
Neighbors 
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Many of have responded to the Thompson compound on Arrowhead Point in 
Kenmore over the past 15+ years. 

Neighbors of the property who have been particularly victimized by Thompson and 
his cohorts over the years were thankful of our work on the issues there. The home 
was sold at a foreclosure auction last year, and the new owner is still cleaning out 
the house. Thank you to everyone with KCSO that helped address this problem 
house over the years. 

- Chief Brandon Moen 
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